
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE    NOVEMBER 21, 2005

STREET NAME APPROVAL 
DRAFT PLAN OF SUBDIVISION FILE 19T-89024, PHASE VII  
VELLORE VILLAGE ESTATES INC.

Recommendation

The Commissioner of Planning recommends: 

1. THAT the following street names for Draft Plan of Subdivision File 19T-89024, Phase VII 
(Vellore Village Estates Inc.) as shown on Attachment #2, BE APPROVED: 

STREET   PROPOSED NAME

 Street ‘A’   Grand Vellore Crescent 
 Street ‘B’   Via Campanile (existing) 

Street ‘C’   Davos Road (existing) 
 Street ‘D’   Cappella Drive 

Street ‘E’   Bellini Avenue (existing) 
Street ‘F’   Terme Avenue (existing) 
Street ‘G’   Moderna Drive (existing) 
Street ‘H’   Josephine Road 
Street ‘I’   Foresta Drive 
Street ‘J’   Valle Avenue 
Street ‘K’   Campi Road 
Street ‘L’   Filippazzo Road 
Street ‘M’   Rossi Drive (existing) 
Street ‘N’   Credo Drive 
Street ‘O’   Rossario Drive (existing) 
Street ‘P’    St. Urbain Drive (existing) 
Street ‘Q’   Tiglio Road 
Street ‘R’   Bosco Drive 
Street ‘S’    Frassino Drive 
Street ‘T’   Silvestre Avenue 

Economic Impact

There are no requirements for new funding associated with this report. 

Background

The subject lands shown on Attachment #1 are located north of Rutherford Road, on the east side of 
Pine Valley Drive, in Lots 17 and 18, Concession 6, City of Vaughan. 

The subject Draft Plan of Subdivision was approved by the Ontario Municipal Board on February 2, 
1998.  The applicant has submitted street names for approval. The Planning Department for the 
Region of York does not have any objections to the proposed names.  A number of the streets are 
extentions of streets with existing names which are identified above. 

Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007

This staff report is consistent with Vaughan Vision 2007, particularly ‘A-5’, "Plan and Manage Growth". 



Conclusion

The Development Planning Department has no objection with the proposed street names for 
approved Draft Plan of Subdivision 19T-89024, Phase VII.

Attachments

1. Location Map 
2. Draft Plan of Subdivision 

Report prepared by:

Jack McAllister, Senior GIS Technician, ext. 8209 
Grant Uyeyama, Manager of Development Planning, ext. 8635 

Respectfully submitted, 

JOHN ZIPAY      MARCO RAMUNNO 
Commissioner of Planning    Director of Development Planning 
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